19 January 1989

Mrs. Warren Doman
PO Box 7
Waupon, WI 53963

Dear Shirley:

I want to extend my personal condolences and those of the 306th
Bomb Group Association to you upon Warren's death. I received
aotification today from Jack Lewids.

We will continue to carry your name on the mailing list for Echoes
and I am using the Wisconsin address. If you want it changed back
to Harlingen, please let me know.

Wareen and I flew during much the same period. I arrived at Thur-
leigh about three weeks before and was assigned to the 367th squa=
dron as a navigator, and I completed my combat tour late in November.

Thus, we undoubtedly flew on many of the same missions. I just never
got to Brussels.

Sincerely yours



January 17, 1989

Yy

I just received a letter from Shirley Doman telling me
that Warren passed away on Dece 17th of last year.

I had some correspondence with him shortly before that,

She tells me that he only lasted about 5 weeks from the
time they decided what was wrong with him.

We were in the same Quonset HJut and Warren was a lot of
fun, A real good " Song and Dance Man" with a real good
dry sense of humor.

It's funny that although we actually spent only a short
time together, we got to know each other so well and it's
so easy to remember things that happened then.

I think that Warren and Gerry Carrazzone went to college
together later on after the War.

Warren had a couple of real tough experiences in the Fall
of 1944 and only got a broken ankle out of it.

His address is listed in the 306th Directory and Shirley
Doman tells me she plans to stay on at that address in
case you want to drop her a note.

My Regards.

cc Russell Strong



